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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 
Dear Parents, 
I would like to thank you for your patience and understanding as we 
navigate distance learning together.  This is something new for us 
as well and we have tried to communicate and go above and 
beyond to help you and your child in whichever way we could.  
Now as we move into October we are encouraged by the number of 
students engaged in learning and teachers motivating them each 
day by designing lessons that engage all students and are fun and 
meaningful.  Our teachers have been working extremely hard and 
have enjoyed seeing your child’s face each day.  Please continue to 
help us maintain this high level of engagement by having your child 
prepared for school everyday.   
We introduced CAV CARDS this year along with Cavalier Shout 
Outs which has been fun for the staff and the students.  CAV 
CARDS are given out by teachers to students for a variety of 
reasons and put into a Thursday drawing which students can win 
prizes.  Cavalier Shout Outs will come from teachers and you will 
receive an email explaining how AWESOME your child is. 
Thank you again for all your support and allowing us to be part of 
your child’s life and educational journey. 
ALL IN...ALL CAVS! (new motto) 
 

Brian Miller 
Principal 
FLEMING MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Upcoming  
Events 

  
 
 
10-20-2020  PTO meeting 5:30 
                      In the Library 
 
Picture Retakes will be when 
students return to school  

THREE RIVERS  
VALUES 

 

        Learning: 
š All students can be 

successful 
š All students connect at 

our schools 

š Parents, Community , 
and Businesses: part-

ners for achievement 

ALL IN - ALL CAVS! 

REMINDER 
 
 

Please follow the 
speed limits for 

school zones. 



FAMILY ADVOCATE 
 
Our family advocate program 
is to help students overcome 
barriers to success. If your 

student is in need of 
clothing, school supplies, 
hygiene supplies, haircuts 
or any referral services, 
please let the office know 
and we will get you 
connected to the Family 
Advocate, Megan Hill. 

Our PTO is looking for you!  
Be part of a great group of 
parents who support our  

Cavaliers.  Membership forms 
are in the office and available 

online. 

School attendance is critical in your child’s educational journey; please make this a priority in your family. 

Fleming is helping students!  We have checked out  
over 280 chromebooks and 23 hotspots.   

Welcome To Our New Teachers! 
 

ATHLETICS 

Due to health and safety 
concerns posed by COVID-19 
combined with guidance from 
state health agencies, the 20-21 
sports season is currently on 
hold.  Fleming is working with 
SOMSAC, (Southern Oregon 
Middle School Athletic 
Conference), to create a plan that 
keeps athletes, coaches and 
spectators safe and healthy.  We 
thank you for your grace and 
patience as we work to offer a 
safe experience for our athletes 
and coaching staff. 

19-20 Yearbooks are in! 
If you ordered a year-
book last year, please 

come by the office and 
pick it up. 

Mrs. Haley, Language 
Arts, 7th grade 

Perfect Attendance award: Students with perfect attendance from 
Oct. 1st thru Dec. 15th will be put in a drawing to win AirPods. One 

boy and one girl will win from each grade.  

Mr. Chavez, Math 
7th grade 

Mrs. Portash,   
Resource Teacher 


